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Rotary Week  
 

Apr   10 HOLIDAY  (Rotary Office Closed)                           
 

Apr   11 Membership   7:30 Gordon House 
 Dwntwn Develop   8:00 Hopkins & Carley 
 Program 11:45 Boy Scouts 
 

Apr   12 Executive Chefs 11:15 Summit Center 
 Rotary Meeting 12:00  Summit Center 
 

Apr   13 Contributions   7:30 Gordon House 

Five Candidates for Mayor of San Jose 

   Cindy Chavez           David Cortese           Michael Mulcahy       David Pandori            Chuck Reed 
 
Which one has the best policies?  Which one is most deserving of the position?  Which one will be the best 
leader? 
      Rotarians will get another chance to make up their own minds when the candidates appear before them 
on April 12.  
      There will be no speeches on the 12th -- none from the candidates,  none from "questioners."  The  
questions will be posed by the moderator.  They will be tough questions,  fashioned specially for the individual 
candidates.  And, in this 40 minute program,  there will be time limits imposed for individual replies. 
      You'll want to be there. 

 

? ? ? MYSTERY COMMITTEE ? ? ? 
 

When you first are welcomed into the club…this 
committee takes over quickly!   

 
Name this Committee and both the Chair and Co-Chair! 

 

 
 

   Meeting:  April 12, 2006   Number 4602                                                                       2005-2006 President, Richard S. Campisi 

 
 

BULLETIN 
 

 
 
 

“Save The Date” 
Rotary After Hours 

At Blake’s downtown 
Thursday, April 20  

The First Mistake Ever Made in the Bulletin -- 
Mom and Grandpa both Remember it Well 

 
 

Last week the Bulletin staff announced that Sharon Landers was the first 
active San Jose Rotarian to give birth to a baby.  As several Rotarians 
pointed out, this was incorrect.  Jennifer Sandretto Hull had that honor a 
couple years ago.  Apologies to both Members -  Jennifer and Grandpa 
Dave.  We’ll try again—as far as we know, Jennifer had the first boy 
and Sharon had the first girl !! 



District Conference April 28 - 30 
 

Register now to be a part of this exciting weekend at the Santa Clara Marriott.  From our opening 
lunch on Friday with Major Tammy Duckworth, to our closing brunch on Sunday featuring the 
Speech Contest Finals and the Interact Showcase of Talent, you will be inspired, motivated, and 
entertained.  The GSE team from Japan will be our featured forum on Friday, and Saturday’s  
forums will range from Business Networking and Fundraising to a special session for Rotarians of 
less than 5 years, Embrace the Rotary Experience. 
 
There is something for everyone …. especially you!  Sign up today on line at www.rotary5170.org  
and consider spending the night at the Santa Clara Marriott at a much-reduced rate.  Reservations 
for the Marriott can also be made through the website. 

A Special Invitation to New Rotary Members 
“Energy - Excitement - Embrace the Rotary Experience” 

 
If you have been in Rotary less than 5 years, we invite you to participate with other newer members 
in a District Conference Forum designed especially for you.  Community involvement and service are 
totally dependent on Rotarians willing and able to serve.  This interactive session is designed to  
energize and inspire new members as well as to gain useful insights for all Clubs on how to promote 
and sustain new member involvement.  After brief panel presentations from members who have 
been in Rotary 1 to 3 years, the session participants will engage in small group, interactive exercises 
to share what has worked in terms of their own involvement and to generate new and innovative 
ideas for engaging new members.  All of the information gathered will be compiled and shared with 
all Clubs via the District Newsletter. 
 
We want to hear from you!  Accept our invitation and sign up today! 
 
District Conference Forum #3 “Energy - Excitement - Embrace the Rotary Experience” 
Saturday, April 29, 2006 at 9:40 a.m. 
Go to Website:  www.rotary5170.org to register.  There is no charge for the Forums. 
 
Facilitators:  Mary Highland, Ph.D., Hiland & Associates, and member of Rotary Club of San Jose and Kay R. Walker, 
Ed. D., Immediate Past President, Rotary Club of San Jose and Area 51 Assistant Governor.  Panel members and other 
participants include:  Cindy Faulkner, Hon Lien, Ramesh Hariharan.  Teresa Alvarado & Greg Yoder, Rotary Club of San 

 

What is My “Member Fine” 
 

      
     Each year every San Jose Rotarian is asked to pay at least $100 to the Endowment as a “Member Fine”.  
Some elect to do it publicly and some elect to pay more.  
     The Endowment uses this $45,000 to fund Committee and Community Grants in the following year.  The 
“Member Fines” for 2006-2007 were billed on April 1 along with all the Endowment Event (Auction) charges. 
     Please contact Carol at 408-297-6100 or carols@sjrotary.org if you have any other questions about your 
statement.    



 



 



 


